
The Glenorchy Community Trust  

December Report 

The Trust is pleased to report, that with the generosity of Paul and Debbi Brainerd, they were recently able to 

distribute $13,500.00 to deserving community projects that will impact on our lives both now and in the 

future.  

 

The following grants were made: 

 Isobel Spencer  $500 to attend the Rotary Science School in Auckland in January. 

 

The Glenorchy Golf Club for sand to renew the bunkers on the golf course with the partnership they 

have created with the Hills Course. 

 

The Museum sub group who will investigate gaining World Heritage status for a night sky park in 

Glenorchy. 

 

 The Glenorchy Church for materials for the repairs of the Church. 

 

 The Menzshed to establish and form a Men’s Shed in the village. 

 

Nurse Debbi to assist with travel costs for the clinic she runs to support our health in the village.  

 

The GCA to begin the fundraising for the upgrading of the pool and associated facilities.  

 

The Trust wishes all these groups the very best for their work in making our end of the lake a better 

place.  

 

Merry Christmas and New Year Greetings.  

 

Paul Ferris  

Chair.  


